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Whyalla Steelworks Update 

 

Due to poor local and global steel market conditions have exacerbated financial challenges across our business.  

We are committed to paying all our suppliers, small and large. We appreciate our supplier relationships and their 

willingness to work with us during challenging times and encourage anyone with concerns to reach out to us.  

We remain committed to our long-term ambitions in the Whyalla region, including the transformation to green iron 

and steel. 

E:  steelworksinfo@libertygfg.com  

W:  gfgalliancewhyalla.com/community/updates/  
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